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LACC Hosts Lunar New Year Celebration 
 

Background: Los Angeles City College (LACC) is inviting the LACC community to a Lunar 
New Year Celebration on Wednesday, February 19, 2025, from 12:30pm to 2:30pm on the 
LACC campus in the Student Union Multipurpose Room.  

Join us for delicious Asian cuisine, a live drum performance and a calligraphy demonstration. 

Date: Wednesday, February 19, 2025 
 
Time: 12:30 p.m.-2:30 p.m.  
 
Location: LACC Student Union, Multipurpose Room, 3rd Floor, 855 N. Vermont Avenue, Los 
Angeles, CA 90029 
 
Street parking. 
 
Please note: The Lunar New Year Celebration is for LACC faculty, students and staff. 
 
More information about enrollment, classes and LACC news can be found at 
https://www.lacitycollege.edu.   
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